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Contractors Board Member Margaret Cavin 
Receives Nevada Chapter Associated General Contractors  

Subcontractor of the Year Award 
 
  

Margaret Cavin, co-owner of J & J Mechanical Inc. of Sparks (a C-1 

plumbing, heating and air conditioning company) and Vice Chair of 

the Nevada State Contractors Board, was honored with the Nevada 

Chapter Associated General Contractors’ “Subcontractor of the 

Year” award at its annual meeting in Reno on Feb. 23, 2006. AGC 

general contractors and suppliers voted to select Cavin’s company, which is co-owned 

with Jerry Bastasini, for the prestigious award. 

 “It’s a vote that means something because it is from your peers,” Cavin said, 

adding that this is the second time J & J Mechanical has won Subcontractor of the Year. 

“I think we received it because we always performed very well in this marketplace.” 

 J & J Mechanical Inc. has been a Nevada licensed contractor since April 1982. It  
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handles large-scale projects for schools and public buildings, having recently completed 

work on the Reno-Sparks Convention Center.  

 The AGC promotes safety on construction job sites, represents the industry before 

state and local legislative bodies and supports the competitive bidding system to assure 

that the public receives maximum value for each tax dollar spent for construction. The 

organization encourages its members to become involved in both civic and local affairs. 
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